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PLAN TO ATTEND THE WBBA ANNUAL 
MEETING 

estern Bird Banding Association and Western Field Ornithologists will have a 
joint meeting in Reno, Nevada, October 

13-15, 1989. 

Fall is a pleasant time in Reno and a variety of 
habitats are available for field trips. The meeting 
will feature demonstrations of techniques as well 
as research reports. 

If you want to make a presentation or would like 
more information, contact 
Alan Gubanich 

Dept. of Biology, Univ. of Nevada 
Reno NV 89557. 
Phone (702) 784-6652 or 6188. 

ALL BANDERS ARE INVITED. 

BA_N•DING REFERENCES STILL 
AVAILABLE 

Volumes 1-12 of North American Bird Bander 

(missing one or two issues) are available for a 
special price of $20 (postpaid). These issues contain 
a wealth of material on techniques, equipment and 
ageing and sexing. Complete your set now by 
sending your orderS and check to: 

Richard K. Bowers 
2925 North Cascada Circle 

Tucson, AZ 85715. 

Please make checks payable to Western Bird 
Banding Association. ORDER PROMPTLY. 
Supplies of some issues are limited and the earliest 
orders will receive the most complete sets. Offer 
expires September 30, 1989. 

Also available is WBBA Monograph #1, "Body 
Weights of 686 Species of N.A. Birds,"by J.B. 
Dunning, Jr. Send a check for $3.75 per monograph 
(postpaid) to WBBA at the above address. 

IF YOU ARE VISITING AT.I:•ERTA 

Beaverhill Bird Observatory invites bird banders to visit their facility 70 km southeast of Edmonton, Alberta on 
Beaverhill Lake, 20 minutes from Tofield. For more information contact: 

Stephen Jungkind 
9057-93 Ave. 

Edmonton, Alberta 
Canada T6C 2W6 
Phone 403-465-2370 

or 

Karl Grantmyre 
51562 RR222 
Sherwood Park 
Alberta T8C 1H4 
403-922-3024 
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